
Any questions, please contact the 
Public Works Department at 480-362-5600 or 
email PWCustomerService@srpmic-nsn.gov

OR follow our Facebook page for updates: 
www.facebook.com/SRPublicWorks

Light dinner will be provided

Come get all the information you need on the 
different services provided to you and the 
Community by the Public Works Department!

WHEN:
WHERE:

TIME:

Tuesday, May 21, 2024
Salt River Community Building 
(1880 North Longmore Road)
4:30 PM - 7:30 PM

Please join the Public Works Department 
as we celebrate National Public Works Week 

(May 19-25, 2024) 
“Advancing Quality of Life for ALL” 

Public Works Week 
Community Day


